
Notification of Hearing Loss Assessment 

Results 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that your hearing loss 

assessment has been completed, and we have the results available for your review. 

Your results indicate that you may have [brief summary of findings, e.g., mild, moderate, or 

severe hearing loss]. We recommend that you schedule a follow-up appointment to discuss these 

results in detail and explore possible treatment options. 

Please contact our office at [phone number] or [email address] to arrange your appointment at 

your earliest convenience. We are here to assist you and answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


